



## National Surviving Spouses Day: An Update and Insights

## Dear Cheryl,

We hope this message finds you well. It has been approximately four weeks since you generously submitted your idea for a new National Day, Week, or Month to National Day Calendar. We're reaching out to provide an update and some important insights regarding our review process.

First and foremost, if you have already received communication from us regarding the approval of your submission, please kindly disregard this message. Your celebration is on its way to becoming a cherished part of our vibrant calendar, and we couldn't be more excited to work with youl